
 
 

 

8th November 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Tuesday 19th November, our school ELSA group will 

be holding an afternoon tea and cake sale to raise 

money in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support. 

  

This charity is very close to our hearts as we have some 

group members who have family and close friends 

receiving help from Macmillan. They would like the 

opportunity to give something back for all the 

wonderful support they have received. 

 

Please come and join us for Afternoon Tea, which will be served at 2:30pm in the Gold Hall (entry 

through our Gold Hall doors).  

 

There will be cakes and refreshments for sale and all money raised will go to Macmillan Cancer 

Support, we will also be holding a cake sale in Gold Hall for the children after school. 

 

Please can we ask again for your kind donations, in previous years we have been very successful 

and had many wonderful donations of cakes and treats to sell, this has enabled us to raise a good 

deal of money for this very worthy cause.  

 

If you can help, please bring your cake donations into school on Tuesday 19th November.  Can 

you make sure your containers are clearly marked with your child’s name and class so we can 

return them. 

 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you all there. 

 

Great Hollands Primary School 

 
 

 
  


